From: Mishaan, Jessica

To: slg-foia@lexisnexis.com

Subject: RE: your public records request

Date: Monday, November 25, 2019 10:15:27 AM
Mr. Roslan,

We are in receipt of your public records request dated November 2019. The State of Vermont’s
contract with Westlaw is held by the Vermont Department of Libraries. The contact for public
information requests at the Department of Libraries is Thomas McMurdo, who can be reached via
email at Thomas.McMurdo@vermont.gov. Further, you may wish to visit the State of Vermont’s
Spotlight website, which lists contracts for all state agencies, and is linked here:
https://spotlight.vermont.gov/contracts-and-grants.

| hope this is helpful. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal

Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

p (802) 828-5500
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